
Board of Education Report N.J.S.A. 18A:18A-4.5(d) 

On behalf of the Manasquan School District Board of Education, the Evaluation Committee 
submits this report on 5/10/2024 recommending the acceptance of the Food Service Management 
Company (FSMC) proposal from Culinary Classics, LLC for the 2024-2025 school year. 

RFPs were received by the Business Office by 3:00 PM on April 18, 2024. There was one (1) 
company that requested the RFP and one (1) response received by the Board office. This response 
was from Culinary Classics, LLC. 

The response was evaluated by the following evaluation committee: 

Member Name Position 
Frank Kasyan Superintendent 
Peter Crawley School Business Administrator 

Jesse Place Assistant Superintendent 
 

After review of the proposal, it was determined that Culinary Classics, LLC met the criteria set forth 
in the RFP including cost, capability, record of performance, financial conditions, and other factors 
detailed in the attached scoring criteria. Culinary Classics received an evaluation score of 5.0 as 
they were the only company responding and provided adequate demonstration of all areas used in 
evaluating the proposal. The following is a summary of the proposal: 

Summary of Proposal Culinary Classics, LLC 
Management Fee $22,000 

Total Income $688,436.25 
Total Expenses $663,436.25 

Return $25,000 
 

Upon review of the proposal, it is recommended that Culinary Classics, LLC’s proposal is 
responsive to the requirements included in the RFP and should be recommended for contract 
award by the Manasquan Board of Education. 
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